
Good Afternoon,  
 
Please be advised, due to the upcoming holiday next week there will be 
No New Castle County Retiree COVID Testing on Monday, May 30, 
2022. 
 
Testing will instead be provided on: 
 
Thursday June 2, 2022 
NCC Gilliam Building   
57 Reads Way  
9 AM to 1030 AM 
 
Monday testing will resume again on  Monday, June 6, 2022 from 9-
10:30 at 57 Reads Way. Please forward this message to any retirees 
who you think would like to take advantage of this service. 
  
No pre-registration is required. 
  
PLEASE NOTE THAT testing day and time may change again in the 
future, therefore, please regularly check our Facebook page and the 
Retiree Portal.  In addition, please consider providing your email to a 
Pensions representative for more timely notice of County events, etc. 
 


